
 

         
 
 
 
 
October 6, 2011 
 
 
 
Lisa Newburger, L.I.S.W.-S 
Health and Wellness Educator 
Discuss Directives, LLC 

 
Dear Lisa: 
 
Thank you for sharing your expertise with our members during our September Chapter 
Meeting.  You provided us a humorous, yet serious look at our role in the end-of-life decision 
making. You gave us an opportunity to explore how advance directive wellness programs can 
decrease emotional and financial costs to our company while also sharing the focus on our 
own family. 
 
I appreciate your follow up in providing the group the necessary advance directive forms as 
well as an explanation of the steps involved in the completion.   

 
On behalf of the Medina SHRM Board and our attendees, thank you again for making this 
month’s chapter meeting a success.  The program provided our group information to assist 
them professionally, yet also personally, which makes it a win-win for everyone! 
 
Regards, 
 

Kelly A. Davis 
 
Kelly Davis 
Program Chair 
Medina SHRM   


